

August 17, 2007

LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION

To Whom It May Concern:

Mr. Zulkifli Tahir, S.T.Inf. has asked that I prepare this official Letter of Recommendation to support his intention to continue his study to pursue a Masters Degree in Information Technology, Computer Science or other related areas in a university overseas or elsewhere. I do so with great enthusiasm.

About a year ago, Mr. Zulkifli Tahir completed his first degree (Sarjana Teknik Informatika, S.T.Inf. or Bachelor of Informatics Engineering) in the College of Telecommunication Technology (STT Telkom), Bandung, INDONESIA, one of the most prominent school of information and communication technology (ICT) in the country.  I have known Mr. Zulkifli Tahir personally since he was born, because he is the youngest son of my colleague, Mr. Tahir Ali, with whom I have been working together for almost 25 years as faculty members in the Department of Electrical Engineering, Hasanuddin University, Makassar, INDONESIA. As I know from his academic transcript Mr. Zulkifli Tahir graduated with a cumulative GPA of 3.13 out of 4.00, which is an excellent achievement. 


After his graduation, Mr. Tahir has been helping me as a programmer to develop an open-source software application package called “Proxy-Library” as an essential part of the Indonesian Higher Education Network (INHERENT) Project. The “Proxy-Library” is a self-developing network-based library that enables the users from all over a computer network and the Internet to build their own electronic library collections. I admire his ability to work hard, his strong motivation to learn and his competence in his field. I observed that he has no difficulty what so ever to work together with his colleagues. I am very proud of this young man, and I am very happy to hear that he has planned to continue his education to pursue a Masters degree or even further. This indicates how he values education highly.

I have been so thoroughly impressed by Mr. Tahir’s academic competence in his field, so that I wholeheartedly recommend him for any opportunity to continue his study. I strongly believe that he will complete his continuing study program without any difficulty what so ever
Should you wish to get any further information, please feel free to contact me, and I will be happy to respond to your inquiries.

With kindest regards,

Dr.Ir.H. Rhiza S. Sadjad, M.S.E.E.













 



